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Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 

Re: Active travel path 

Monmouthshire County Council have begun work to provide an active travel path, for walking 

and cycling, between our school site and the Avenue Road / Pen-y-Pound Road junction. This 

route connects with the existing path on the school site, continues through the pen-y-pound 

stadium carpark, and onwards through Lower Meadows. 

This route will be of huge benefit to our school by providing a safe off-road path away from 

the existing pavement and carriageway. 

During the course of the works a temporary footpath is being set up on part of the road, to 

ensure that pupils can travel to and from school safely.  

Many thanks for your positivity and support. 

Yn gywir, 

 
Mr J. Watson 
Headteacher 
King Henry VIII 3-19 School 

 

 

         

 

 


